

Date May 21, 2023

Will Magie SOK Global Sports – General Manager PO Box 161596 Austin, TX 78716-1596 Subject: Indiana Professional Rugby

Dear Mr. Magie:

We at C Garcia Associates (CGA) completely support the exciting initiative of having Professional Rugy here in Indianapolis.

With this letter, we wish to express our support for the "Bring Professional Rugby to Indiana".

At CGA we commit resources to assist in establishing the build program and additionally will assist with your initiative in becoming one of Indianapolis' continued success stories in professional sports.

At CGA we anticipate not only in supporting your program with your build program but also in providing outreach to the diverse communities of Indianapolis.

We look forward to continuing to work in partnership with SOK Global Sports and other stakeholders in this important effort.

Sincerely yours,

Charlie Garcia
President of CGA